
Upcoming Service 

LIVE AT FRIENDS MEETING HOUSE AT 4:00PM 
 

We will continue to operate our high capacity Blueair air purifiers in Porter Hall during services. 

You may also join us via Zoom. 
 

                                             10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

                Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

                         Worship Invitation October 8, 2023 

 

 

   

 

 

Oct. 8: Prayers for the Earth – led by Carney McRae Worship is at 4PM at the 

Friends Meeting House. 
 

The Planet Earth – our home and our ancestors’ home – During our time together, 

we will read, sing and reflect on prayers and readings about our sacred home. We 

will have a long meditation where people will be invited to find a spot outside to sit in 

silence. Bring a chair or blanket, and a warm jacket. There will be an alternative for 

inside if the weather is bad.  
 

Worship is at 4 PM at the Friends Meeting House. Please bring a fall harvest    

potluck item to share if you are able and your plate setting. After we share a meal  

together, join Carney in a walk across the street at the Salt Bay Farm.   
 

Bright blessings, 

Carney 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


Social Justice 
  

A great opportunity is available to support our LGBTQ+ youth in our community. The 

training is provided by OutMaine. Several Social Justice Committee members are 

already signed up to attend. Financial aid is available if you’d like to attend.  

Please contact Rosie Davis at rosiesdavis@gmail.com for more information. 
 

 https://www.outmaine.org/know-your-students-rights-at-school/?

mc_cid=29d5432c8e&mc_eid=5712c5eff7 
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**** Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: 
news@uumidcoast.org  

Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober 

 

People United Against Racism  
 

The regular Monday Vigils in Veterans Memorial 

Park in Newcastle have been paused. We are       

transitioning to Vigils on an “as needed” basis, in 

response to unfolding events.  
 

Community members can suggest a vigil by emailing peopleuar@gmail.com, and 

we'll send out the call via the PUAR email list and our Facebook page. Any vigils 

called through PUAR will be at 5 pm and on Mondays, unless otherwise indicated.  
 

People United has partnered with Leigh Anne Keichline, who has been running the 

anti-racism book groups through Skidompha and created a monthly PUAR         

calendar to help publicize local antiracism events. Folks should sign up for emails, 

and to receive the calendar every month, if you haven’t already.                               

peopleuar@gmail.com 
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